
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are working on two-
letter blends this week for spelling! 
Please practice spelling and sight words 
at home with your child! 
MATH:  
   *Check My Progress (assessment) 
   *Relating Addition and Subtraction 
   *Missing Addends 
   *Fact Families 
Grammar: We are working on writing 
letters with the correct form and 
punctuation. 

Well, homecoming week was spectacular! It was fun seeing all the kiddos dressed up each 
day and participating in the activities! Time is flying by; it’s almost October! Please take 
the time to look at our classroom website @ www.evsecondgrade.weebly.com  

Dates to REMEMBER:      *Wednesday, September 30 (mid quarter one) 
 

September 28- 
October 2 

Keep in Mind… 

*ALL library books must be back 
every TUESDAY morning!! 
*BOOK ORDERS are due on  
Wednesday, September 30! Please send 
the order form and a check with your 
child or order online. 
*Encourage your child to read at 
home! We have not had the opportunity 
to begin our AR goals in class because 
of certain technical issues. I hope to 
start having students take AR tests 
within the next week! 

http://www.evsecondgrade.weebly.com/

